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PREMIERE IN HUNGARY 

1st chondrotissue® congress in Budapest on 20th November 

The congress program is available here 

 

If you wish to attend this congress please 

contact BeWeGe Medical at phone 

no. +36 304030 990. 
 

See you in Budapest!  

The first Hungarian chondrotissue® congress 

will take place in Budapest on Friday, 20th 

November 2015.  
 

chondrotissue® is BioTissue’s number one 

implant for articular cartilage repair. It was 

implanted in over 5000 patients worldwide and 

was clinically shown to repair injured cartilage 

in the joints. 
 

The first Hungarian chondrotissue® congress is 

the perfect match between scientific and 

practical works. In a one-day program, 

Hungarian and international orthopedists will 

report on the latest clinical outcomes and will 

then involve the audience in a training session 

on arthroscopic surgical implantation 

techniques. 
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